
Town Board Meeting 
August 13, 2012 5:30 p.m. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order.  Supervisors Eisenman, Jelinek and Hilgendorf were 
present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $59,504.66; 
Equipment Fund - $150,605.15; General Savings Account - $25,373.45; Checking Account - $75,220.97; 
Cemetery Fund - $19,755.44; Playground Fund - $6,900.00; Greenwood Cemetery - $100,000.00 CD and 
Greenwood Beautification - $12,170.83 CD. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the June 11th Board meeting and the July 24th road 
tour.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve payment of vouchers #4846 through #4898.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There were no license applications. 
 
Correspondence – from Town of Stark concerning the Badger-Coulee Resolutions. 
 
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the ordinance to hold a referendum to be held November 6, 2012 to 
change the clerk’s position from elected to appointed. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the resolution in support of a constitutional amendment for fair share 
for local roads.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
The board turned down the request by Richard Rogich for damage done to an invisible fence during road 
construction as the fence was on town right-of-way. 
 
There were no recommendations from the Plan Commission. The next meeting will be August 27th, if 
needed. 
 
Byron Lange reported that the board went on the road tour on July 24th. 
 
No action was taken on the easement on Green Box Road for John Stahmer as the easement would be 
on City of Tomahawk property. 
 
Three new pieces of playground equipment will be ordered for the parks. 
 
Hilgendorf will look into someone to clean the hall. 
 
Hilgendorf/Koth to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 


